MEMO# 9752

March 11, 1998

LETTER TO EDITOR OF BARRON'S

[9752] March 11, 1998 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 11-98 INDUSTRY STATISTICS COMMITTEE No. 5-98 PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE No. 8-98 RESEARCH COMMITTEE No. 10-98 RE: LETTER TO EDITOR OF BARRON'S

The attached

letter is in response to an article and a letter to the editor appearing in the March 9 issue of Barron's. The article and letter misrepresent several aspects of the Institute's monthly statistical collection and monthly estimates. John Rea Vice President - Research & Chief Economist Attachment

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-9752

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.